Kings Island Flood
Relief Scheme

Works Update- 18" November 2024
* Work has commenced with temporary fencing being erected, at

Area A5/A6 - Athlunkard Boat Club/Athlunkdard Villa FC , with ﬁ KING'S ISLAND

permanent fencing to follow in the coming weeks

* To facilitate this works, the walkway from the Handball Alley -
Oliver Plunket St to Athlunkard St is now closed and will remain
closed until further notice. This will reopen once the project is
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+ Signage is now in place informing pedestrians of the upcoming

closure on the 25‘Eof November, at Area B3 the Riverwalk
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Johns Castle.

* Fencing will commence in Area B3 on Monday 25" of November
For updates, please subscribe to our FREE TEXT ALERTS by texting: -
KIFRS to 086 387 6082
For Email Updates - Email
KIFRS to KIFRS@wardandburke.com
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